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           Zagreb, 27/01/2017 
INTERESTED PUBLIC      Reg. No. 308-2017/UD 
 
 
 
 
 

Subject: Notice about the proposal for changing the SBU reservation deadlines  
 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 

 

We would like to inform you that that the Ministry of Environment and Energy has requested, 

by way of a memorandum from 27th January 2017, an amendment of the Storage Code from 

the Podzemno skladište plina Ltd. according to which the procedure of receiving SBU 

reservation requests will be carried out in two rounds: 

a) In the first round the Operator receives SBU reservation requests no later than 

31/01/2017 for 40% of total available SBUs (40 SBU) 

b) In the second round the Operator receives SBU reservation requests no later than 

28/02/2017 for 60% of total available SBUs (61 SBU), and the potential remaining 

number of unallocated SBUs from the first round.  

 

The proposal for the amendment of the Storage Code has been sent to the Croatian Energy 

Regulatory Agency (HERA) for approval. 

 

Respectfully, 

Director 

Krešimir Malec, BA (Pol. Sc.) 

/signature illegible/ 

 


